## **Bushnell CCE Family Links PTO**

Meeting Minutes, May 21, 2013

Volunteer of the Month-Shaylee Koons

Updates were given on recent events:

- Mileage Club has wrapped up at Bushnell. Last Day with Cherry Creek is May 23<sup>rd</sup>.
- Staff Appreciation went well, Thanks for Coordinators Stacey Diamond, Jo Salgat, & Amanda Rogers
- BOGO Book Fair at CCE had \$2,350 in Sales & Raised \$284.50 in Books plus \$125 in Scholastic Credit. Thanks Jamie Schwartz
- Learning Night was held at CCE, Ice Cream was provided with funds from Family Links
- Thanks to head Coordinators Erin Pawloski & LouJean Stickney for the fantastic Carnival. The event was a success thanks to approximately 100 volunteers. In 2014, we'll be trying a Friday evening Carnival on April 25<sup>th</sup>.
- Mother's Day Flowers made a profit of \$459.50. Thanks to Bev Coonrod.
- White Caps Baseball night was held on May 17<sup>th</sup>. Thanks to Amanda Rogers & Tracy Wilkins for coordinating.
- Ice Cream sales have been underway at CCE, Thanks to Jo Salgat & Mia LaMore.
- Popsicle Sales have been every Monday at BE Thank you Melinda Hayes for Coordinating.
- The May 5<sup>th</sup>, 6<sup>th</sup> & 7<sup>th</sup> Grade Mixer at Rollaway had approximately 300 kids attend!!

## **Other News:**

- Discussed providing the school year calendar magnets again for 2013/2014 school year
- Evaluated the need for the number of Family Links Meetings. There will be 1 less meeting next school year. All meetings will now be moving to the "Old Music Room" starting in the Fall.
- Discussion on the possibility of changing the name of "Family Links" to something more easily recognizable as a "PTO"

## **Upcoming events:**

- Field Days at CCE is 5/30 and at BE June 3<sup>rd</sup>.
- Walk A Thon October 4<sup>th</sup>.
- Looking for Health Week Volunteers, the week prior to the Walk A Thon
- Meet the Teacher Night at BE is August 26th
- Meet the Teacher Night at CCE is August 27th

Learn more about the committee by:

Watching for all Family Links memos and communications in Friday Folders to be in Pink.

Emailing the Family Links committee at <a href="mailylinks-cce@lowellschools.com">familylinks-cce@lowellschools.com</a>

Liking "Bushnell-CCE Family Links PTO" on Facebook.

Visiting us online at: <a href="https://www.wix.com/familylinks/lowell">www.wix.com/familylinks/lowell</a>

Next Family Links Meeting Tuesday, September 17th at 6:30 at CCE